Parents, 
	After consulting with the Wood County Health Department, we have made the decision to adjust the protocol for Physical Education.  As many of you know changes have been made daily and this new approach could also change at some point but for now here is our new protocol that we must adhere to.  
	
1. Temperature Checks will be taken EVERY day for EVERY class.  
2. Masks WILL be worn in the locker rooms and as they enter the gym.
3. Masks will also be required during the activity when social distancing is not possible.  There will be mask breaks for the students during the activity and will be made sure they are social distanced while they have a break. This will apply both inside and outside.
4. Classes will be conducted outside as much as possible.  Please make sure the kids bring a hooded sweatshirt or sweats to prepare as much as they can for the weather.  On days where we get rained out or once the weather gets too cold, we will conduct class inside the gym or fitness center.  
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Thank You!  PE Department 

Doug Reynolds – reynd@elmls.net
Jason Engel – engej@elmls.net
Vic Meyer – meyev@elmls.net


